
Kuo, Tiffany 
To: 
Frickert, Allie 

Sat 2/4/2023 8:22 AM 
Great question, Allie. 
  
I believe the nursing department will begin a ACUE ITEL cohort this Spring. I will work with the Tech & 
Health data coach, Dan Garcia, outcomes coordinator Kelly Coreas, and Cathy Stute, along with the 
nursing faculty who will be facilitating the nursing cohort to make sure we have results of implemented 
strategies. 
  
We will be collecting this data throughout Spring, and Cathy will work on it post-Spring. 
  
All the best, 
Tiffany 
 
From: Frickert, Allie <africkert@mtsac.edu> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 1, 2023 3:02 PM 
To: Kuo, Tiffany <tiffany.kuo@mtsac.edu> 
Subject: Re: change in success and retention rates due to data coaching, ACUE, and other DEISA 
professional development programs 
  
Tiffany it was great to see you and do some catalog brainstorming!  As a follow up on my 
evidence request, Barbara mentioned today that she had a conversation with you last week 
about your work to help the Nursing Program close the gap between introductory and 
more advanced coursework. If you have evidence of techniques they have or plan to 
implement to reduce that gap, that would be really strong evidence since it is 
programmatic rather than individual.  
  

Allie Frickert-Murashige 

 


